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Where Families Stay Together
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February 7, 2021

Dear Kyril and Northway Bank Employees,

Thank you for the generous gift to Belknap House, raised through your participation in the “Spirit of Holiday
Giving”. Your gift supports our work with families in crises. After parents arrive and become settled, feelings
of relief follow — most parents share the same sentiment — “Being in place where I know my children are safe,
helps me literally breathe better, it is such a relief. It gives me the ability to focus on what I need to do next, to
get our family on a better path.”

Our shelter programs work directly toward empowering parents who become homeless, which not only
creates family stability and self-sufficiency, but it helps renew their confidence. This in turn strengthens the
communities they enter. In a collaborative effort, parents work with case management and agency partners to
develop individual goals, based upon housing history and financial barriers. The process that follows is hard
work and becomes a helping hand-up, not a hand-out. The ultimate goals - families acquire transitional or
permanent housing and become better parents because they feel better about themselves.

As uncertain times continue, we remain optimistic and confident. Providing shelter and services to families,
while maintaining safety measures for them and staff, is the priority. Maintaining financial sustainability is as

critical a component. It takes a village, teamwork and the spirit of generosity.

We are immensely grateful for your gift to Belknap House, and your investment in homeless families.

Sincerel
MM@

Paula Ferenc
Executive Director
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“In the fight against cancer, you can never have too many friends.”

June 20™, 2022

Dear Vikki,

Thank you so much for your support as a sponsor for our 14th annual Jen’s Friends Golf Tournament
which was held on a rather rainy June 9. Our two local golf courses, Hales Location and Wentworth
Golf Course stepped up to host our 168 golfers for a day of friendly competition. Not to be outdone our
“third” local course, Pirates Cove hosted a fun mini goif adventure on June 3™. Through your generosity
and the combined efforts from all three of these courses we were able to raise close to §53,000.00! The
most we have raised with golf, ever. The weather sure was different and at times if felt more like the
Noah's Ark Open yet golfers and volunteers alike took it in stride and never dampened the spirit of the
day.

This money stays in our valley to help our friends and neighbors dealing with a cancer diagnosis. By
providing financial assistance in the form of groceries, gas cards, utilities, and other necessary living
expenses, it is our hope these families can concentrate on their health and getting through the
treatments and side effects of cancer that affect both the patients and their families. The money raised
through our golf adventures will cover 2 months’ worth of expenses for the 76 families we are currently
assisting.

Jen’s Friends is a 100% all volunteer, nonprofit 501c3 organization, and this is to affirm that you received
no goods or services in exchange for your financial support. Please find your contribution and our taxid
number listed below.

2 - Tee Sponsorships @ Both Courses
Tax ID #02-0501295

This event continues to help in big and small ways, and we could not do it without you. We thank you
from the bottom of our hearts and hope you will join us for the 155" Annual Jen’s Friends Golf
Tournament on June 8% 2023!

Gratefully,
len’s Friends Golf Committee 2022

Marta Ramsey \’YWJ‘*&T/\ Charlie Zaccariay / ’LW

Wayne Ekholm Leslie Leon.
Corey Madden i Sally Fiore }5 '
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Chris Boras
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PO Box 1842 - North Conway, NH 03860-1842 - Phone: 603.356.5083 - www.jensfriends.org
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The Portsmouth Housing Authority and PHA Housing Development LTD
245 Middle Street | Portsmouth, NH 03801 | 603-436-4310 | www_porthousing.org

July 19, 2022

Northway Bank
9 Main Street
Berlin, NH 03570

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the staff, residents, and individuals on the housing waitlist, thank you for choosing
the Portsmouth Housing Authority as the recipient of your donation totaling $1,231.13 through
the 2021 Granite United Way Campaign. Your gift helps us to not only continue carrying out our
mission of providing low to moderate income housing, but also connect residents to needed
services in the area. Thank you for giving back to the community.

Sincerely,
Mowﬂ/ xj K/Wm / éozz
Mary Kell Date

Executlve s51stant
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FAMILY RESOURCE
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August 25, 2022

Jenny Thibeault
Northway Bank

3 Highland Street
Plymouth, NH 03264

Dear Jenny,

Many thanks to you and your colleagues at Northway Bank for your generous
donation of 6 backpacks and various school supplies valued at $250.00 for our Back
to School Back-Pack Event to assist families preparing to go back to school this year.
This wonderful donation helped us provide 45 families with over 80 back-packs &
school supplies!

We are thrilled to make sure our families have everything they need to have
a fun and successful school year, especially after facing the challenges of
recent years. We are so grateful to you for your support of Whole Village
Family Resource Center and the families we serve.

Thank you so much for your contribution and kindness. Because of your
thoughtfulness, many families in the Plymouth area will begin the school
year with less stress and worry, and more hope and success! We truly
appreciate your help.

Sincerely,

SNV

Kristine Perry
Administrative Coordinator
Whole Village Family Resource Center

258 Highland Street
Plymouth, NH 03264

tel: 603-536-3720 No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.
fax: 603-536-1175 Granite United Way tax ID # 02-6006033.
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"In the fight against cancer, you can never have too many friends.”
October 11, 2022

‘Vikki Corbridge
3424 White Mouniain Huwy
North Coruvay, NH 03860
Dear Vikki Corbridge
Thank you for your very kind sponsorship of $1,500.00 for the Jen's Triends 25th finnual Climb fgainat Cancer.
Your generosily makes a difference in the lives of our friends and neighbors here in the Mount Washington Valley dealing
with a cancer diagnosis. 100% of the funda we raise go directly lo help these families with their everyduy living expenses
as they fight this dreaded disease. Some of these expenses include:
@® Groceries
® Transportation cosls
® Housing coals
® Other everyday living expenses

‘With your help we strive lo support quality of life so that they can focus on bealing this disease. ‘We are currently helping
over 75 families al a monthly cost exceeding $28,000.

We couldn’t do it without you. “Tn The Fight igainast Cancer, You Can Never Have Too Many Triends.”

‘We thank you for making a difference,
Jen's Friends
O bhalf of iy Bond of B, many b g Rgoiy
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PO Box 1842 + North Conway, New Hampshire 03860
(603) 356-5083 - www.jensfriends.org

Jen’s Friends is a registered not-for-profit organization in the State of New Hampshire
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"In the fight against cancer, you can never have too many friends."
October 17, 2023

Vikki Corbridge
Northway Bank
3424 White Mountain Hwy
North Conway, NH 03860

Dear Vikki Corbridge

Thank you for your very kind sponsorship of $1,500.00 for the Jen’s Friends 26th Annual Climb
Against Cancer.

Your generosity makes a difference in the lives of our friends and neighbors here in the
Mount Washington Valley dealing with a cancer diagnosis. 100% of the funds we raise go
directly to help these families with their everyday living expenses as they fight this dreaded
disease. Some of these expenses include:

® Groceries

@® Transportation costs

@® Housing costs

® Other everyday living expenses

With your help we strive to support quality of life so that they can focus on beating this
disease. We are currently helping over 90 families at a monthly cost exceeding $40,000.

We couldn’t do it without you. “In The Fight Against Cancer, You Can Never Have Too
Many Friends.”

We thank you for making a difference,

Jen’s Friends
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PO Box 1842 - North Conway, New Hampshire 03860
(603) 356-5083 - www.jensfriends.org

Jen’s Friends is a registered not~for-profit organization in the State of New Hampshire
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“In the fight against cancer, you can never have too many friends.”

August, 2023
Dear Vikki Corbridge,

Thank you so much for your support as a sponsor of our 14 annual Jen’s Friends Golf
Tournament at Wentworth Golf Course and Hales Location which was held on June 9t". Jen’s
Friends is a 100% all volunteer, non-profit 501c3 organization, and this is to affirm that you
received no goods or services in exchange for your financial support. Please find your
contribution and our tax id number listed below.

Tee & Cart Sponsorships @ both courses
Tax id #02-05012955272

It was a great tournament this year with much better weather compared to last year's “Noah’s
Ark Open”. The golf courses and the Red Fox Pub stepped up to host our 156 golfers for a day
of friendly competition and award luncheon. Through your generosity we were able to raise
close to $50,000.00 Not to be outdone, our “third” local course Pirates Cove hosted a fun mini
golf adventure through the entire month of June and added 55100 to the effort. This money
stays right here in the Mount Washington Valley. Through your generosity we are able to
provide our families friends and neighbors dealing with a cancer diagnosis with financial
assistance in the form of groceries, gas cards, utilities and other necessary living expenses, it is
our hope these families can concentrate on their health and getting through the treatments
and side effects of cancer that affects both the patients and their families. The money raised
during this golf tournament will cover 2 months’ worth of expenses for the 90 families we are
currently assisting, the most to date we have ever helped.

You all continue to help in big and small ways and we couldn’t do it without you. We thank you
from the bottom of our hearts and hope you will join us for the 15™ annual Jen’s Friends golf
Tournament on June 14, 2024.

Gratefully,

The len’s Friends Golf Committee 2023

Marta Ramsey Kathy Shea

Charlie Zaccaria Cheryle O’Neil
Wayne Ekholm Corey Madden
Sally Fiore Charlie Corson
Barbara Theriault Leslie Leonard
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PO Box 1842 - North Conway, NH 03860-1842 - Phone: 603.356.5083 - www.jensfriends.org



